Mary Weaver

From: Edward Zimmer <ed.zimmer@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Edward Zimmer
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 8:48 AM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch - September 14, 2022

Attachments: 2022-09-12final.pdf

Man, it was great to take a walk this morning in the cool morning air. Looks like we will have great weather this week for
the Forest Management Academy and Western Fire Academy (see details in the attached edition of the Branch).

| hope everyone takes this opportunity to spend as much time as they can in the woods this week. Stay safe and have a
great week,

Ed Zimmer

Deputy State Forester

Virginia Dept. of Forestry

900 Natural Resources Dr
Charlottesville, VA 22903

(Office): 434-220-9035

(Cell): 757-653-7511
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